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This is in response to your letter of 9 June 1980 addressed to Mr. Joseph Canny
concerning a draf t environmental statement on the Bison Basin Proj ect in
Fremont County Wyoming.

The concerned operating administrations and staff of the Department of
Transportation have reviewed the material submitted. We have no comments to
make nor do we have any objection to this report.

The opportunity to review this is appreciated.

Sincerely,

/
SbAfW

.

1

1

i

|

|
,

1

|

|

|

| 17010
'

1,
a e\

l55\
LIMif ._

| ''AP.".E. 8008sisoo q i, e,. . _. .- ..; e M-
.

(%wmwk


